
 
 

 
 
 

                                                 
                                       

Dear Members: 
 
SAVE THE DATE – APRIL 27, 2017 
 
The Roanoke Chapter, in conjunction with the Shenandoah Chapter is plan-
ning a joint Professional Development Workshop to be held April 27, 2017 
in the Augusta County government complex.  We are excited about this 
new joint venture and hope that you will make plans to attend.  More infor-
mation will follow but we want to make sure you are able to go ahead and 
save the date! 
 

NEW WEB SITE 
 

Don’t forget that the Roanoke Chapter has a new website!  Vicki Moore is doing an excellent job 
keeping this website current, so be sure to check it out for all your AGA needs.  It is very user 
friendly with current information and links to pertinent resources.  Feel free to contact Vicki with 
any feedback, input or suggestions you may have: 
www.agacgfm.org/roanoke   
 

CHARITABLE DONATIONS 
In keeping with the spirit of the season, the Roanoke Chapter has made donations to both the 
Montgomery County Christmas Store and the RAM House in Roanoke.  The links to both organi-
zations are below if you would like more information on their respective mission(s).  As always we 
are thankful for the generous spirit of our membership.  
http://mcchristmasstore.org/ 
http://www.raminc.org/ 

Thank you all for your participation in AGA this year.  We wish each and every one of you a Hap-
py Hanukkah, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year as we move forward into 2017! 
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MEMBER INFORMATION 
ONLINE 

 
Update your personal information 
online.  Just go to www.agacgfm.org 
to the “Member Information” Section. 
 
Renew your membership for 2016-
2017 by logging onto the AGA web-
site under Member Services. 
 
To join the AGA, obtain an applica-
tion on the above website. 
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NATIONAL NEWS 

 

For National news, please visit the 
AGA’s website at 

www.agacgfm.org. 

 

 

MID-ATLANTIC REGION-
AL NEWS 

 

The Roanoke Chapter is part of the 
Mid-Atlantic Region.  Visit the Mid-
Atlantic website at 

www.geocities.com/
agamidatlantic for up-to-date 
information on the Mid-Atlantic 
leadership. 

CPE OPPORTUNITIES 

 
 
Financial Systems Summit, January 13, 
2017, Washington, DC 
 
National Leadership Training, February 15-
16, 2017, Washington, DC 
 
 
Information regarding these conferences may be 
obtained at www.agacgfm.org. 
 

Other AGA Information 

UPCOMING MEETING: 
 

The next meeting of the Roanoke Chapter is scheduled for Wednesday, January  18, 2017  at 6:00pm, at  Mama Mias 
in Salem, Va, 2025 W. Main Street, Salem. 


